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Reception:  Charlie Zindulska-Wickens 

Year 1:    Lysander Haines 

Year 2:    Tabitha Cornwall 

Year 3:    Rocco Movafagh 

Year 4:    Lydia Richards 

Year 5:    Vincent Byrne 

Year 6:    Connie Brown 

Upcoming dates 
https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/
coming-events  
 
Fri 28th Last day of term 5 

Mon 31st Bank Holiday  

June 

Mon7th –INSET DAY school closed 

Tues 8th  - School Open 

Wed 9th –Fri 11th—Y3/Y4 Level 1 Bikeability 

Mon 14th—Fri 18th  Y5/Y6 Level 2 Bikeability 

Places limited to 10 per class. 

We promote healthy eating in school and 
encourage parents and carers to send in a 
healthy fruit or vegetable snack for mid-
morning playtime. A small box of raisins 
or dried fruit such as apricot is also 
acceptable. We do not allow processed 

foods (eg. fruit winders) or cereal bars as a playtime snack, 
however they can be included in a packed lunch. 

Healthy Snacks 

We would like to wish 

those families in our 

school community who 

have been observing 

Ramadan this year a 

very happy Eid 

Mubarak! Thank you for the generous, and 

delicious, gifts that have been given to staff. 

We hope you enjoyed celebrating together 

this week. 

 

 

Congratulations to Lexie 
McLean in Y6 who came 5th 
in the Sussex Athletics 
800m Sprint competition 
last week with a time of 
2.49 seconds! 

Achievements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5&6 Lexia competition winners enjoying their ice cream 

on the beach with Mrs Cork. The winners from Years 2, 3 and 

4 will heading out for their turn in the coming days, weather 

permitting! 
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Ascension Day 



 

 

Year 2 Beach School  



 

 

Reception Class and Year 6 Reading Buddies and  

 

Creation Story Mobiles - as part of our RE 

topic ‘our wonderful world’ Reception went 

to the field to make creation story mobiles 

made from natural objects. We focused on 

day three of the story and thought about the 

natural things we can find in our environ-

ment.  

Reception Class Creation Story Mobiles 

Year 6 and Reception Class 

been reading together this 

week. 


